
MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

March 28, 1986 

Participants in March 22nd Meeting 

David Fair 

Next Meeting 

This is a reminder that the next meeting we have 
scheduled is for Sunday, April 6, 1986, at 1:00 p.m. 
(sharp?), at 1319 Locust Street. 

At the last meeting, I gave out a copy of the Union's 
letter to the AIDS Task Force asking them to hire a 
person to plan better outreach to minorities for their 
services. Enclosed is a copy of their letter in 
response and our mailgram back. As you can see, they 
still don't seem to want to pay much attention. 

Also enclosed are copies of a leaflet advertising the 
next meeting. Not everybody will feel comfortable with 
it, but you should use it if you think it will help 
bring people out. 

Please feel free to give me a call if there's anything 
else I can do to help. 


